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Thursday 21st December  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
                                                        
 

Your child may have mentioned that we have had some 
cheeky elves in school over the last couple of weeks. 
They have been causing lots of mischief but have also 
provided lots of fun! In English this week, we used our 
speaking and listening skills to debate ‘Should Mrs 
Crane send the elves back to the North Pole?’. We 
focused on listening to the points that our peers made and communcating back 
with a relevant response.  
 
In Maths, we have been recapping concepts taught so far this year by completing 
a ‘Christmas Mystery Maths’ challenge. We also completed a range of times table 
activities. After Christmas, we will begin our new unit on the Year 3 formal written 
methods for division.  

 
Year 3 and 4 children and staff enjoyed some festive fun at 
our Christmas party on Tuesday, with many showcasing their 
funky dance moves! Thank you for your snack contributions. 
As a school, all children had the opportunity to reflect on 
Christmas stories and messages as we attended church on 
Tuesday morning.  

 
We would like to express our thanks for your support this term and would also like 
to say how proud we are of the children for their hard work and positive attitude 
since starting Year 3 in September. We look forward to seeing everyone again in 
January.   
 
Many thanks and best wishes for a peaceful break,  
 

Miss Stephenson, Miss Parker and Mrs Young 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 


